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Skip your payment, 
and have some summer fun!

3rd Quarter 2015
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Now you can skip your eligible loan payment online, 
any month of the year! Simply login to your account, 
click the Services tab, and select Skip A Loan Payment. 
Then, choose the loan payment you would like to skip. 
It’s that simple!

•	 Limited to twice per calendar year
•	 There is a $30 fee per loan skipped, each time Skip A Pay is used
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TOP STAR Word of the Quarter: SUMMER

!sresU erawtfoS ecnaniF lanosreP n®ekciuQ rof sweN dooG
.nekciuQ otni yltcerid noitamrofni tnuocca ruoy daolnwod nac uoy woN

stel nekciuQ otni yltcerid noitamrofni drac tiderc dna knab ruoy gnidaolnwoD
fi dlohesuoh dna lanosrep ruoy eganam uoy  tuohtiw ylisae dna ylkciuq secnan 

.tisoped ro esahcrup hcae gniretne yllaunam

dna tcelloc uoy pleh nac erawtfoS ecnaniF lanosreP nekciuQ woh revocsiD
fi etadilosnoc    TOPCU. morf yltcerid noitamrofni laicnan 

Now it’s easy to see your finances your way, instantly.

nekciuQ htiw tI fo daehA teG dna gnioG si yenoM ruoY erehW wonK

• emit xat ta yenom dna emit evaS
• fl hsac ruoy tsaceroF wo 
• gnidneps ruoy otni sthgisni tnatsni teG
• dna stnemyap ,segrahc erus eB

etarucca era stisoped 

• emit no sllib ruoy yaP
• tegdub a wollof dna etaerC
• tbed ruoy ecuder ot nalp a etaerC
• yenom erom evaS

.cnI tiutnI fo kramedart deretsiger a si nekciuQ .cnI tiutnI 5102 ©

.devreser sthgir llA .seirtnuoc rehto ni dna setatS detinU eht ni 

Get Started Now!
For more information go to:

www.TOPCU.org or www.quicken.com

Summer



Poker Run for Fire Fighter 
Health and Wellness

May 16th

TOPCU was one of the stops at the Tucson 
Fire Foundation’s annual Poker Run.

TOPCU proudly supports the Greater 
Tucson Fire Foundation and Fire Fighters’ 

health and wellness.

UPCOMING EVENTS

Back to School
Safety & Health Fair

July 25th

10am - 1pm
Park Place Center Court

There will be several booths providing free 
school supplies, safety & health information, 

screenings and demonstrations while 
supplies last.
Please visit:

www.tucsonpolicefoundation.org/safety-fair
for more information

Super Saturday Recap
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PAST EVENTS

presents:

There will be water activities 
including an inflatable slip n’ 
slide and dunk tank! 

For more information, visit:
www.TOPCU.org

Where:

Date:
Time:

TOPCU Main Branch
2500 E. 22nd Street 
(SE corner of 22nd/Tucson Blvd)

Saturday, July 25th

9am - 1pm

Super Saturday
April 18th

TOPCU, in partnership with Enterprise Car Sales and 
Technicians for Sustainability, hosted our first Super 

Saturday Car Sale event at the main branch. There were 
face painters, kid’s crafts, free hot dogs, a raffle, solar 

cooked cookies (by TFS) and much more! Thank you to 
all who were able to join the celebration and a special 

thank you to the businesses who supported us: Eegee’s, 
Chik-Fil-A, TFS and Enterprise Car Rental. 

Our next Super Saturday will be in November;
keep an eye out for details!



Tedd Bell
CERTIFIED FINANCIAL PLANNER™
Phone: (520) 918-0410
Fax: (520) 917-0770 
Tedd.Bell@lpl.com

Securities and financial planning offered through LPL Financial, a reg-
istered investment advisor, Member FINRA/SIPC. Insurance products 
offered through LPL Financial or its licensed affiliates.

Not NCUA
Insured

No Credit Union 
Guarantee May Lose Value

The Internal Revenue Service requires that you 
start taking required minimum distributions 
(RMDs) from your IRA by April 1 of the year 
after you become 70½. 
Calculating your appropriate RMD can be 
complex, and the IRS assesses a 50% penalty for 
mistakes.
I would like to get together with you and your 
accountant to plan accordingly. 
Your RMD may be more than what you currently 
need for monthly income. If that is the case, we 
can also discuss options on what to do with any 
excess distribution. Call me today to learn more 
about what this means and how we can continue 
to shape your retirement income plan.
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talk about savings.
say hello to the Sprint Credit Union Member Discount.

Credit approval req. Early Termination Fee (sprint.com/etf): After 14 days, up to $350/line. IL Discount: Available for eligible company employees or org. members (ongoing verification).  Discounts subject
to change according to the company's agreement with Sprint and are available upon request for monthly svc charges on select plans. Discount only applies to data buy-ups/add-ons for Unlimited, My Way
and Framily plans, Talk 450, and primary line on Talk Share 700. Other Terms: Offers and coverage not available everywhere or for all phones/networks/plans. Restrictions apply. See store or sprint.com or
www.lovemycreditunion.org/Sprint. ©2014 Sprint. All rights reserved. Sprint and the logo are trademarks of Sprint. Other marks are the property of their respective owners.

Get your FREE Love
My Credit Union
Rewards app and
simplify credit union
membership
validation.

10% 15%
Consumers

Save
Businesses

Save

or

On select regularly priced
Sprint monthly service.

Plus, waived activation 
& upgrade fees (up to
$36 in savings each).

2014 Sprint Item #800-22
©2014 CU Solutions Group 091614  3528

Be sure to mention this code for
your discount

• Consumer: NACUC_ZZM
• Business: NACUC_ZDS_ZZM

Credit union membership
validation is required.

Learn more
• Call: 877.SAVE.4.CU 
• Visit: www.SprintStoreLocator.com
• Click: LoveMyCreditUnion.org/Sprint



Your savings federally insured to at least $250,000
and backed by the full faith and credit of the United States Government

National Credit Union Administration, a U.S. Government Agency

NCUA
Visit www.co-opsharedbranch.org 
to find shared branching locations 

near you!
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Summer is in full swing and half the year is already 
behind us. In the first half of 2015 there was a Super 
Saturday event at the 22nd Street branch. It was 
complete with a parking lot full of Enterprise autos 
for sale and financing on the spot. Technicians for 
Sustainability shared Solar Panel information and 
baked solar cookies. In addition there were free 
Sonoran hot dogs, face painting and chances for 
everyone to spin the prize wheel. The tremendous 
success of this Super Saturday has us planning future 
Super Saturdays. It was very popular with our young 
TOPCU TOPSTAR members as reflected in the 42 
face paintings and 175 hot dogs. 
Speaking of the younger members, in February 
TOPSTAR youth accounts were introduced. This 
recently developed program is already showing 
positive signs of success. The program is focused 
on helping younger members become financially 
savvy and to become the solid future of TOPCU. So 
far over 120 TOPSTAR youth accounts have been 
opened since the introduction of this program. 
TOPSTAR members are encouraged to save by 
earning TOPSTAR Bucks that they can spend at the 
TOPSTAR Store. Another perk is the availability of 
Debit Cards for these younger members, with the 
permission of their parents if under 18 of course. 
We encourage you to spread the word. Both current 
and new members are eligible to be a part of the free 
TOPSTAR program. 

The loan menu continues to grow with the addition 
of Solar loans. TOPCU has teamed up with 
Technicians for Sustainability as a lending source 
for Solar systems they install. TOPCU offers very 
unique terms and rates for Solar Panel loans that are 
designed to create a lower loan payment than what is 
currently being paid to the electric company.
Business lending is now in full swing as another 
addition to the loan menu. Small business loans, 
such as loans for investment properties, are now 
available at attractive rates and terms. 
TOPCU employees continue to give their personal 
time to support community events. So far for 
2015, TOPCU employees volunteered at the Police 
Foundation Unsung Heroes and the Canine for Cops 
Dog Walk, The Greater Tucson Fire Foundation’s 
Poker Run and the ShyKindness Backpack Night. 
They have also dedicated time out of their workday 
to assist elementary school students with reading at 
the Robison and the Henry Elementary Schools.
The second half of 2015 is shaping up to be equally 
as busy and exciting. Upcoming additions are Mobile 
Banking, enhanced on-line lending applications, 
EMV chip credit cards, Quicken, easier Debit Card 
PIN selection, additional Super Saturday events, and 
continued community involvement. 

Letter from the CEO

G. Vernon Babilon, CEO


